WAA President Judith Anderson, as well as the Executive Building
Committee, would like to share with you the schematic design plans for
a building expansion of our gallery that would have classrooms, more
gallery space and much more. The meeting will take place tomorrow,
Wednesday, October 9t at 7pm. We will go over the conceptual designs
with you and answer your questions.

The gallery has long needed more space for classes, offices and to be
able to house more exhibits. We have committee members from among
the Association who are working with the architect to design the space
to maximize its potential.

We look forward to sharing these ideas with you as we move forward on
the project.
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